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Background 

The Municipality of West Grey’s Durham Water Works (WW), in its existing 
condition is approaching the rated capacity of the treatment plants permitted 
by the drinking water works Licence and permit.  Furthermore, the existing 
water supply well(s) yield is on the decline, thereby threatening availability of 
water supplies in sufficient quantity.  The municipality is obligated to search 
for methods to increase water supply capability and rated capacity of water 
works in order that the water works can continue to supply potable water 
meeting Ontario Drinking Water Standards to water consumers.   

Question and Comments 

Question 1 Do you agree that this project is needed?  Please indicate why 
or why not? 

Question 2 Construction and testing of a new ground water supply well has 
been identified as the Preliminary Recommended Alternative Solution.  
Do you agree with this solution?  Is there any other information that should 
be considered? 



Question 3  Is there any other information or comment that you would like to 
provide or be considered in the EA process? 

Question 4  You are: (check all those that apply): 

  Resident of West Grey (please specify town/village)___________. 

  Member of an Interest group (Please specify)________________.   

  Agency Representative (Please specify)____________________. 

  Other (Please specify)__________________________________.   

Thank you for participating in this study. 

Please return this completed Comment Sheet to Municipal Office to 
the attention of Mr. Geoff Aitken by October 15, 2024. 
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